
AUSLEY & MCMULLEN 
ATTORNEYS A N D  COUNSELORS AT LAW 

2 2 7  S O U T H  C A L H O U N  STREET 

P.O. BOX 391 (Z IP 32302) 

TALLAHASSEE, F L O R I D A  32301 

( 8 5 0 )  224-9115 FAX 18501 222-7560  

May 23,2008 

HAND DELIVERED 

Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 080141-EU; Joint petition of Tampa Electric Company and 
Withlacoochee River Electric Cooperative, Inc. for approval of limited 
amendments to territorial boundaries. 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Attached is a copy of the May 22, 2008 letter (excluding the attachments) sent by Tampa 
Electric Company and Withlacoochee River Electric Cooperative, Inc. to Mark Sifford of Devco 
Developments advising him of the March 7, 2008 joint petition of Tampa Electric and WREC 
requesting approval of a permanent change in the existing service territory of the two utilities in 
the Meadow Point subdivision. 

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate copy of this 
letter and returning same to this writer. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter 

Sincerely, 

JDB/pp 
Attachment 

cc: Mr. Richard Redemann (wiattachment) 
Mr. Billy E. Brown (wiattachment) 
Ms. Paula K. Brown (wiattachment) 
Mr. Harry W. Long (w/attachment) 



Mny 22,2008 

Mark Siffmd 
Devw Developments 
509 Guisando de Avila, Suite 100 
Tampa, Florida 33613 

Dear Mr. Sifford 

To ensure that electric utilities in Florida, such as Tampa Electric Company W C O )  and 
Withlacoochee River Electric Cooperative, Inc. (WREC) are able to provide reliable, 
e w w m i d  service to their customers, without unnecessary duplication of facilities, 
“territorial boundaries” are established according to geographical areas that decide 
exclusive areas that each company will serve. Those boundaries are monitored and 
approved by the Public Service Commission in Tallahassee. 

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that Tampa Electric Company and 
Withlacoochee River Electric Cooperative, Inc. filed a petition with the Florida Public 
Service Commission on March 7,2008 questing approval of a permanent change in the 
existing service territory in the Meadow Point subdivision. As you may know, the 
currently approved service territory boundary between WREC and TECO ~ e o t s  
Meadow Point in a manner that does not follow the topography and street grids in a 
logical manner. Withlacoochee and Tmpa Electric have asked the Commission modify 
their existing service territory boundary in Meadow Point 80 that groups of lots cunently 
transected by the existing boundary line can be served &ly by one Petitioner or the 
Other. 

A copy of ow March 8”’ W i g  and our April 25“ response to Staffdata requests are 
attached for your information. If you have any quwtions with regard to the attached 
petition, please feel h e  to contact the respective powex company at: 
TECO - 813-228-1630 01, 
WREC - 352-567-5133. 

Sr. Project Manager 
Tampa Electric Company 

Duane Vann 
Assistant General Manager 
Withlacoochce River Electric Cooperative 


